
From:   
Sent: 13 August 2021 09:39 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Application ref; B/21/0372 ; 29, King Street, Kirton, Boston, PE20 1HZ 

 

Good morning, 

 

With reference to the attached email correspondence regarding the planning application I 

confirm that the proposed dog grooming facility will take place in an existing utility therefore 

the application will be change of use for part dwelling house and part dog grooming.  

 

 

 
Kind Regards 
Tamsin Fielder 

 




